
January 31, 1992 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear IRCA Member; 

Thank you for your timely response regarding reception of KMYZ 
1570AM on January 6, 1992 between 12:01am and 3:59am. I am 
pleased to verify that you were monitoring our transmission. 

KMYZ-AM is a 1000 watt daytime only facility using a 205' single 
tower. One note you may find interesting is our 1948 vintage 
gates BCF-1 transmitter. I believe there are very few of these 
still on the air today. 

I have received reports with reception confirmation from as far 
as Florida, Ontario, Colorado and California. 

I would like to thank all the members of the IRCA for the 
opportunity to put my transmitter through the paces and to 

participate in this activity with your organization. 

Sincerely, 

Joe Hancock 
Chief Engineer 
KMYZ AM -FM 
Pryor/Tulsa Oklahoma 
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